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Tickets

Ticket requests for individual participants

For individual participants who wish to participate in the Holy Mass to be celebrated by Pope Francis
on Sunday, November 17 at 10:00 in St. Peter’s Basilica, it is necessary to request, by Friday,
November 15, a free entrance ticket by filling out and submitting the form on this page. 

To pick up your ticket

Tickets reserved according to the above indications are to be picked up in the atrium of the Palazzo
San Pio X, located on Via della Conciliazione, n. 5, by presenting the confirmation email that
will be sent to the email address indicated on the registration form. Tickets may be picked up on
Thursday, November 14, Friday, November 15, and Saturday, November 16 between the hours
of 8:30-13:30 and 15:00-17:30. Tickets may also be picked up on Sunday, November 17 from
7:00-9:00.

Tickets and requests from organizing groups

Volunteer groups, associations and groups providing welfare assistance, welcome centers for those
marginalized, charity groups, and all organizations that assist the poorest of the poor, are to reserve
tickets by sending an email to info@pcpne.va, indicating the number of participants who are being
cared for, the number who are volunteers, and the number of priests wishing to concelebrate. Please
submit the names of each priest. 
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Concelebration tickets

The tickets can be requested up to five days prior to the celebration by writing to the following email
address:  biglietti@celebra.va

Requests should indicate:

•          First Name

•          Last Name

•          Date and the Name of the Celebration for which tickets are being requested (17 November
2019 – the Holy Mass for the III World Day of the Poor)

•          Number of tickets desired

•          Contact telephone number

•          Physical Address in Rome

•          Attach the celebret (scanned) of the person making the request

Gruppi:

I gruppi di volontariato, gruppi assistenziali, comunità di accoglienza, Caritas, istituti religiosi,
associazioni assistenziali e tutti colori che in maniera organizzata si occupano del sostegno ai più
poveri possono segnalare la partecipazione indicando la presenza di poveri inviando una mail a:
info@pcpne.va
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